

Dear Zuren,

Congratulations on your acceptance to the Weitzman School of Design! Investing in a quality education is a serious commitment and we are aware that financial aid can be a major concern to our students. In light of your excellent qualifications and our enthusiastic assessment of your potential, we are very pleased to offer you a scholarship of \$25,000. This award will be deducted from tuition expenses, with half applied toward the fall and half toward the spring semester, and will be offered to you each year of your program provided that you maintain full-time status and good academic standing.

Again, I congratulate you and wish you much success in your studies at Penn.

Sincerely,

Fritz Steiner

Dean and Paley Professor

Registrar

K.R. Mangalam University Sohna Road, Gurugram, (Haryana)